
 
 
      
15 July 2009 
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
MISSING FISHERMEN FOUND 

 
The three fishermen from Old Harbour Bay, St. Catherine who went missing 
on their journey to the Pedro Cays on Saturday 11 July 2009 have been 
found.   
 
They were found at approximately 0700 hrs on 15 July 2009 by a fisherman 
at approximately 45 miles South West of Negril Point.  They will be towed 
by personnel from the JDF Coast Guard to the Negril Harbour where they 
will be handed over to the Marine Police. 
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